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Attention Director, Infrastructure Projects 

 
EIS 2  Application SSI-5414 

 
We do not support this proposal due to: 

 
 
The suggested access point to the railway station being Carrington 
Road, close to residential streets which are currently reasonably 
quiet and free of commuter parking issues.  The inevitable overspill 
of commuter parking into the neighbouring residential streets 
causing disruption, noise issues, problems accessing our streets for 
residents, school buses, kerbside obstruction of recyling and 
garbage collections would severely affect our way of life and 
wellbeing.   We initially supported the railway on the understanding 
access would be from Showground Road. 

 
Regards, 

 
 
Elizabeth, Paul, Warren and Lara Millar 

27 Ashford Avenue 

Castle Hill 

From:    Liz & Paul Millar <p.lmillar@bigpond.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>, <Katherine.Martin@transport.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    22/11/2012 2:50 PM
Subject:   EIS 2  Application SSI-5414
CC:    <castlehill@parliament.nsw.gov.au>
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